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 To: Communication Administrations;  Sector 
Members from CIS and Georgia; Regional 
Commonwealth in the field of Communications 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The International Girls in ICT Day is celebrated each ear, on fourth Thursday of fourth month: this is an initiative 
supported by ITU  Member States in Resolution 70 of the 2010 Plenipotentiary Conference aimed at creation of global 
conditions to encourage in girls and young women an interest in the growing sector of information and communications 
technologies as a potential field of their professional realization.  
 
From 28 to 29 April 2016, the ITU Area Office for CIS in cooperation with Moscow Technical University of 
Communications and Informatics will hold Reginal Videoconference Seminar for CIS dedicated to the International 
Girls in ICT Day.  
 
The seminar is planned to consider trends in ICT development in the CIS countries over the last 5 years in the light of 
women’s involvement in the ICT. Presentations delivered during these two days by representatives of the countries and 
ICT-specialized universities of our region (for more details see letter # 07-02/16 dd 8 February 2016) will provide a basis 
for the seminar summarizing document.  
 
At these two days, we will be glad to see in the ITU Area Office for CIS (address: 4, bld. 1, Sergiy Radonezhsky Str., 
Moscow) or through videoconference network our colleagues and partners (n agenda is available in Annex 1; you are 
welcomed to deliver a presentation or take part in the discussions). 
 
The videoconference seminar will be paperless. All the seminar materials will be posted on the ITU website at: 
https://staging.itu.int/en/ITU-D/Regional-Presence/CIS/Pages/EVENTS/2016/Girls%20in%20ICT%202016/Girls-in-ICT-
2016.aspx 
 
The participants are invited to fill out the registration form (Annex 2) and send it at email address: vera.soloveva@itu.int 
by 14 April 2016.  
 
We are looking forward for your active participation in our seminar.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Орозобек Кайыков 
Руководитель  
Зонального отделения 
МСЭ для стран СНГ 

МЕЖДУНАРОДНЫЙ СОЮЗ ЭЛЕКТРОСВЯЗИ  
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